
Rules Committee, 

As a US citizen and Oregonian for the past 18 years, I am greatly concerned about our antiquated 

system of elections. It's time we join the 21st century and pass HB2927 for NATIONAL POPULAR 

VOTE! This will ensure that every vote and every ballot counts, and this is our constitutional right. 

PLEASE pass HB2927 now.  

Thank you and sincerely,  

Dr. Daivati Bharadvaj 

Daivati Bharadvaj  
tofukan@gmail.com  
1675 SW Marlow Ave  
Portland, Oregon 97225 
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